
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CITY OF PATERSON 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY  

FROM ANNUAL ACTION PLAN YEARS 2020-2024  

 

Annually, the City of Paterson receives entitlement funds from the United States Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for the Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG), HOME Investment Partnership (HOME), Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS 

(HOPWA), and Homeless Emergency Solution Grant (HESG) Programs.  HUD requires that the 

City submit an Annual Action Plan every year.  

 

The purpose of this notice is to inform the public about the need to revise the CDBG budgets for 

program years 2020-2024; there are unused/leftover funds in the following program years: PY 

2020 ($261,752.10); PY 2021 ($202,219.78); PY 2022 ($237,320.57); PY 2023 ($640,000); and 

PY 2024 ($1,119,419). The unused/leftover CDBG funds in the amount of approximately 2.4M 

is available for shovel ready public facilities, parks improvements and road resurfacing 

eligible projects. The applicant should have a New Jersey Certificate of Good Standing. These 

CDBG funds must be fully expended by September 30, 2025.  

 

All interested non-profit 501(c)(3) agency are encouraged to complete the 2025 CDBG Parks 

and Public Facilities Improvements application found at the City’s website 

(www.patersonnj.gov), under Community Development. The CDBG application is also available 

at the Department of Community Development, 125 Ellison Street, 2nd Floor. The completed 

CDBG application is due back on Friday, March 14 by 12 Noon to the Department of 

Community Development. Please submit one (1) signed original and three (3) copies.  

 

 
By order of:  
André Sayegh, Mayor 
 
Publication date: February 24, 2025 
 

http://www.patersonnj.gov/

